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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Hannah Mueller - 15.  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
Spring break is March 26th-April 2nd. Little Lambs is closed on 

Friday, March 30th. 

I will be out of the office March 26th-March 28th. There 

will be no newsletter next week. 

Did you know that St. Paul’s has the ability to take payments 

directly from your bank account by signing up for VANCO? If 

you find that you are having trouble remembering a check or would like to remove 

one extra thing off of your “To Do” list, please let me know, and I will get you the 

forms with more information. 

Two new policies concerning summer care enrollment and reduction in care were 

put in your mailbox. If you have any questions, please let me know! 

Reminders: 

 All children must wash their hands immediately at 

drop-off and immediately when a parent arrives to 

pick them up.  

 Registration packets for 3K for the 2018-

19 school year are due by April 2nd to 

ensure your child’s spot. 
 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

We’ve been busy this week reading books, bouncing in the 

jumpers, and rocking in chairs. 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily 

sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  
This week we have been busy painting a water color egg creating 

a design with painter’s tape. We’ve made a Happy Easter hand-chick 
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egg, played with Peeps playdough, sorting plastic Easter eggs into egg cartons, and 

went on an Easter egg hunt in the gym. 

Bible Story: Jesus is Alive! 

Books We Read: The Donkey’s Tale 

Songs: Jesus Loves Me 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
This week are learning about bugs! We’ve been busy 

playing with plastic bugs in dirt, creating painted 

butterflies, playing with wacky playdough bugs, making 

a paper plate spider, and practicing throwing a ball. 

Books We Read: The Very Hungry Caterpillar, Beware 

of the Frog, Kids choice 

Songs: Itsy Bitsy Spider 

Bible Story: God Makes the Bugs & Insects  

Reminders: 

 Please check your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

 

From all of us at Little Lambs, we hope you and 

your families have a Happy Easter! 
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